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WARREN COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

MEDIA RELEASE

June 10, 2013
2:30 PM

Suspects wanted in large theft from storage unit.

Warren County Sheriff’s Office Detectives are looking for two suspects who stole a large
amount of audio/video equipment and tools on May 16", from a storage facility at 3330
St. Rt. 350, in Lebanon Ohio.

The victim provided security video footage showing two white males in a 1985 to 1987
Chevrolet truck, that is flat black with rust holes over the passenger rear wheel and
stickers on the rear window.

Detectives are hoping someone recognizes the passenger or the vehicle. Anyone with
information is asked to contact Detective Paul Barger at 513-695-1280 or Crimestoppers
at 513-352-3040.

Photos of the truck and the passenger are attached.
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